
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - February 1, 2021 
  
 

1. Required State Testing Email 
2. School/Home Communication 
3. MCCSC Special Board Meeting Wednesday at 6:00 
4. Kindergarten Registration Opens February 2nd 
5. Free Virtual Language and Culture Classes 
6. University School T-Shirts for Sale 
7. UES PTO Thankfulness and Generosity Campaign 
8. Follow UES and our PTO on Social Media!  

 
  

1. Earlier today (2/1/21), Mr. Hopkins sent an email to parents/guardians in grades 
3-6 about required state testing.  Please look through your email to find this 
important message.  Additional information will be coming in the next few weeks 
about IREAD3 and ILEARN.  

2. Communication is vital between school/home, especially this year.  Please take a 
few minutes to read things like this Monday Minute, newsletters/emails from your 
child’s teacher, or communication from MCCSC.  Recently, there has been an 
increase of “disconnection” between school/home where information has gotten 
lost.  The best place to start is going to be newsletters/emails, CANVAS, and 
phone calls - both ways - to make sure that we are all on the same page.  

3. The MCCSC School Board will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, February 
3rd beginning at 6:00 PM to address the final contact for the new superintendent 
as well as the introduction of the new MCCSC superintendent, as outlined in the 
board agenda.  ​You may view this special board meeting using this link​.  

4. Kindergarten Registration for the 2021-2022 school year will open online on 
February 2nd.  Please let your friends and family know.  Attached to this email is 
an MCCSC flyer with additional information.  We will not be holding an in-person 
open house this year.  Instead, MCCSC is putting together a video that should be 
ready on February 10th.  

 

http://www.mccsc.edu/boardmeeting


5. If you are interested in your child participating in FREE virtual language and 
cultural classes, please reference the following link from IU. 
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/c004bc73a09f2ccc
ba383e8a0ea8c11c/Bridges_Spring_2021_Flyer.pdf  

6. University t-shirts are on sale in the main office for $10.   All funds support our 
UES PTO.  

7. If you have not had the chance to donate to the PTO Thankfulness and 
Generosity Campaign, please consider doing so via this link: 
Donate now: ​https://bit.ly/2HTwxHu 

8. Be sure to follow University School and the University School PTO on social 
media using the links below.  
 

 

 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

 
    @university_PTO 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 
   
   University Elementary 

Parent Teacher 
Organization-PTO 

 

 
universitypto 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
 
https://universityelementary.digitalpto.
com/ 
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